


required  restrictions for several days.
In summary, ProcellaCOR is extremely more effective, less expensive and safer that previously
permitted herbicides. in my opinion, without it's periodic use, our lakes will be overrun by Eurasian
watermilfoil and restrict all recreational use and destroy fish habitats and eventually cost the State
of Vermont revenue from tourism.
Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,




